
February 7, 1958 

Dear Professor Blaine: 

I am pleased to attach a copy of my 
paper presented at the Caribbean Conference 
sponsored by the University of Florida, which 
you requested recently. I have revised it 
and added some useful quotations by Governor 
Munoz Marin. I also enclose a recent speech 
by the Governor which may be of interest to 
you. 

Best regards from, 

Prof. J.C.D. Blaine 

ARTURO MORALES CARRION 
Commonwealth 

Under Secretary of State 

School of Business Administration 
University of North Carolina 

Chapel Hill, North Carolina 
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